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OUR NEXT BUREAU 
MEETING 

Sunday, AUGUST 26, 2012 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 

Pasadena, California 

     

2012 Grand Lodge 

Resolutions – 
Back again, 

“The Doan Commentaries” 
 

DON’T MISS THE 

2012 ANNUAL 

SYMPOSIUM! 
    

The Emergence of Speculative Masonry 
will be the fascinating subject of the 12

th
 

Annual California Masonic Symposium, 
to be presented here in Southern 
California on Sunday, July 1

st
 at the 

Pasadena Scottish Rite Cathedral.  This 
is your chance to delve into the early 
days of Freemasonry and follow its 
development into the fraternity as we 
know it today. 

Again having this annual California 
Masonic Symposium close to home is a 
great opportunity to hear three 
distinguished Masonic scholars on this 
very interesting Masonic subject, guided 
by the research of Dr. Trevor Stewart, 
PhD., this year’s Henry Wilson Coil 
Lecturer.  They will be joined by a panel 
of Masonic experts, Maria Eugenia 
Vasquez Semadeni, PhD., John L. 
Cooper III, PhD., and Past Grand Master 
R. Stephen Doan as part of the program. 

It is open to Masons and the public at no 
charge, but you are asked to complete a 
registration form found on the Grand 
Lodge Web Site, under “Masonic 
Education”. 

 

* * * NOTICE * * * 
The Grand Lodge Management 
Certification Program (LMCP) now 
offers a new on-line course to 
Lodge Officers, entitled “Member 
Experience”.  Check it out! 

 

 

Youth Orders Month 
Observed by L. A. 

Service Bureau 
   In recognition of our Grand Lodge’s 

Youth Orders Month and to show our 

continuing appreciation and affection for 

the Masonic Youth Groups in California, 

our Service Bureau again welcomed and 

honored three outstanding  leaders of the 

Jobs Daughters, Rainbow and Demolay 

youth organizations,  at our most recent 

Bureau Meeting on April 29
th

. 

   Miss Darcy Yates, former Miss Calif. 

Jobs Daughters 2009-10, Miss Jessica 

Fallon, Grand Worthy Associate Advisor, 

Rainbow for Girls; and Bro. Joseph 

Musgrove (EA), Jurisdiction Congress 

Secretary, So. California Demolay 

(pictured above with Board President 

Michael Bear, left) were welcomed, and 

each offered beautifully-presented talks 

on their activities and the importance and 

closeness of our Masonic relationships. 

   It was impressive to see how 

accomplished these youth leaders were in 

their presentations, and it was touching to 

hear them meaningfully emphasize the 

importance of Masonry and its teachings 

in their lives.  In appreciation, monetary 

donations were given to each youth 

leader, to support their group projects.  
 

California Lodges are being encouraged to 
apply for the Mark Twain Masonic 

Awareness Award emphasizing activities 
that create a positive Masonic identity in 

your community.  Visit the 
“msana.com/twainaward” to register. 

 

 

 

163RD 

Communication 

*   *   *   *   * 
 

SEPTEMBER 21-23, 2012 
 

Grand Master Frank Loui cordially 

invites you to attend the 2012 

Grand Lodge activities in San 

Francisco this coming September.  

Registration will be available soon 

on the Grand Lodge Web Site, 

under “Member Center – Annual 

Communication”.  A limited 

number of Lodging and Banquet 

Packages will be available, and 

special event ticket order forms 

will also be included.  When on-

line registration opens, select and 

order your hotel packages as 

quickly as possible, since they 

always go fast. 
 

Don’t forget to keep checking our 
Bureau Website “Calendar” page. 
Lots of SoCal Masonic events are 
being listed.  Let’s hear from your 
Lodge!  Use the template on the 
Website for your submissions.  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
………… 

Major Events – June 2012 
 

June 16 

MH Covina Summer Festival 
(Grand Lodge & Eastern Star Event) 

Contact: Peggy Parker (626) 251-2232 
 

June 19 

Glendale Financial/Mgt. Seminar 
(Presentation by Glenn D. Woody, PGT) 

Contact: J. Echevarria (818) 731-1136 
 

June 20 

Div. VIII “Operation Literacy” Pgm. 
Contact: www.division8masons.com 
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